Williams Road PO Box 107

Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08) 9881 1200 Fax: (08) 9881 3482 Mobile: 0476 815 005

Principal: Mr David Harrison
Deputy Principals: Mrs Jenny Carter
Mrs Shannon Hardingham

Email:

Narrogin.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Wesite: narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

**Dates to Remember** 

Thursday 15 & Friday 16 June School Photos

Tuesday 20 June
Rescheduled P&C Meeting

Wednesday 21 June
School Board Meeting
Friday 23 June

Year 6 T/T Assembly

Friday 30 June
Last Day of Term 2

Tuesday 18 July

Term 3 commences

Narrogin Primary School Voluntary Contributions Commonwealth Bank 066 522 0090 0206







## Independent Public School

Term 2, Issue 16

Wednesday 14 June 2017

## In the Pursuit of Excellence

### From the Principal

#### **SCHOOL PHOTOS**

MSP Photography will be here tomorrow and Friday taking the School photos. Students are required to wear full school uniform. Please see timetables for approximate class times only.

	Thur 15th	Class
	8.15am	Staff
	8.30am	Family Photos
e [	9.00am	PPS
y .	9.30am	PPW
-	10.00am	1B
ì. ˈ	10.15-10.35	RECESS
ο.	10.40am	1A
	11.00am	KindiLink
۱. ٔ	11.10am	2Mc
r.	11.40am	2S
	12.10pm	4H
S	12.35 - 1.15pm	LUNCH
	1.20pm	3D
	2.00pm	6TT
-	2.30pm	Student Councillors
	2.40pm	Head Boy/Girl
	3.15pm	HOME

Fri 16th	
9.00am	Kindy Group 1 & 2
9.50am	3/4M
10.15 - 10.35am	RECESS
10.40pm	4/5C
11.10am	Graduation
11.40am	5/6B
12.10pm	School Board
12.35pm	LUNCH
1.20pm	Whole School

#### WINTER CARNIVAL

It was a successful day. Well done to everyone's behaviour and sportsmanship during the carnival.

Congratulations to the winning teams; Football, Hockey 1 and Netball 2 who won the B grade netball competition. Thank you very much to all of the parents who helped during the day. *Greg Moon* 













#### **FIRST SEMESTER REPORTS**

Reports will be sent home with students on Thursday 29 June.

#### **TERM DATES**

For your calendar - the last day for Term 2 is Friday 30 June. Students then have two weeks of holidays and return to school for Term 3 on Tuesday 18 July.

On Monday 17 July all the staff from Narrogin Primary School will join with staff from other schools in this region for professional training at the Narrogin Senior High School.

#### P & C NEWS

#### JOB VACANCY

Part time - School Hours

The Narrogin Primary School P&C are seeking expressions of interest for the following paid vacancy in our School Canteen:

#### Canteen Worker

- 2 days/ 9 hours per week
   (Wednesday & Friday)
- ♦ Food Preparation & service

If you are interested in joining the team, please contact Stacey Hobson, Canteen Convenor on 0426 518 337 for further information and/or a Job Description.

Please email your resume to stacevn87@gmail.com

Applications close: Friday 23 June.

#### Narrogin Primary School P&C Uniform Shop

The P & C Uniform Shop is open every Friday from 8.30 to 10am or you can leave an order form at the school office.

A reminder to parents can you please make sure you label your children's uniforms, even the secondhand ones, as it makes it much easier for teachers, staff and students to locate and return them!

The Uniform Shop will be open this Friday 8.30am-10.00am

#### **CANTEEN ROSTER**

# A huge thank you to the following volunteers:



Wednesday 14 Filipa Shepherd
Thursday 15 Janine Dewing
Friday 16 Sarah Munns
Monday 19 Michelle Abraham
Tuesday 20 **Help Needed** 

If you are not on our roster and you would like to be, please contact Gloria at the canteen 9881 1200.

### SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

Thank you to all the parents and children who supported our School with the Scholas-



tic Book Fair. The total value of books sold was over \$3500 which will allow us to get over \$1000 worth of new books for our Library. Our daily prize winners were; Emmerson Wenning, Nyah Mulgrew, Emily Nottle, Brookle-Lee, Cody & Crystal Edwards, Jade Davies and Emma O'Neill.

# NARROGIN POULTRY SOCIETY ANNUAL CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW

Saturday 1 July 2017
Birds penned by 9am
Judging commences 9.30am
May Street, Narrogin
Enquiries & Schedules 98811 948





#### SAFETY HOUSE - CAN YOU HELP?

The local schools, with the support from the Police Department, would like to establish the Safety House Program back in Narrogin. Safety House is a community based "Good Neighbour" program of volunteer householders who want to provide support and safety for any young children in need of help.

The school is seeking any parent, guardian or community members who are keen to be involved in this initiative. We are aiming to form a small committee of people to help establish and then drive this initiative in the town.

If you are interested in joining the Safety House committee, or are seeking additional information, please contact Miss Kellie Atherton using the schools contact details.



#### Disclaimer